## Cobbs Garden Surgery Patient Participation Group Do you want to join us?



The PPG work with the surgery to ensure the **voice of the patients** is heard. We provide feedback on ideas, services, clinics and anything relating to the surgery to help the surgery improve what it does for us.

We are looking to increase the number of patients within the group to provide wider representation of our community. Are you:

- a patient of Cobbs Garden Surgery
- interested in the health and wellbeing of our community.
- able to come to meetings (around 10 a year)
- able to engage with other patients to gather information or liaise with other health related organisations on behalf of the PPG.

If you are interested or would like more information. Please get in touch:

- Either go to our page on the surgery website where there is more information and complete the registration form, or
- Email us your name and contact details on cobbsgardenPPG@gmail.com

If you prefer, please complete this form and leave with Cobbs Garden reception and we will be in touch:

Name:	
Contact Number:	
Email (optional)	
Date	la l